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Bloods are taken in the Phlebotomy Department in the Outpatients building on the grounds of Our Lady’s 

Hospital, Navan (OLHN) 

Blood cannot be taken without a completed blood request form 

All blood tests are by appointment only 

 

Booking appointment on-line 

Blood tests can be booked online at www.SwiftQueue.com 

Visit www.Swiftqueue.com – Book an Appointment  

Select: Navan Hospital – Adult Blood Tests  

Pick your desired timeslot to Book Online. 

Register to create an account (1st visit only) 

(Arrive 5-10 minutes before your appointment) 

 

Masks should be worn in the Outpatients Department.  Do not attend if you are currently self-isolating or have 

any symptoms of Covid-19.  

Note: This service is for patients of the Meath area.  Blood requests from hospitals/clinics/GPs outside of this 

area must have a secure email address to forward results. Results cannot be faxed.  Please be aware that some 

blood tests not available at OLHN may be forwarded to the requesting hospital or clinic for testing.  This may 

result in a cost to the patient. 

 
 

Booking Appointments by phone 

 

If you cannot access the online function, 

Phone 046-9078647 between the hours below ONLY: 

Monday, Tuesday, Thursday – 09.00am – 13:00 pm 

 

 

 

 

Ref: LP-GEN-0007: Department of Pathology User Manual 
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